“UNSUNG HEROES” ARTICLE

We have heard from many of you how your child with disabilities is as much of a hero as their care providers, yet
this aspect of their life is often overlooked. We have heard of the immeasurable inspiration and joy they have
brought to your family and those around them. Here is your opportunity to share that part of your child’s story.
Please write your story using this form, exactly how you want it to appear in the newsletter. Keep in mind that
newsletter space is limited. You can use the back if needed, but please do not attach additional pages.

I want my name included at the end of the article _yes  no

I give my consent for this story to be published in the Fond du Lac County Children’s Long Term Supports
newsletter. I understand that it will be published exactly as written using whatever identifying information that has
been included. I further understand that this newsletter is distributed to other families, Fond du Lac County
employees and providers, and possibly the general public.

Parent/Guardian Signature Date

Return to: Laurie Huck
FDL County DCP
459 East First Street
forms/newsletter unsung heroes form Fond du Lac, WI 54935



